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HOT LUNCH & ICE CREAM
Hot Lunch is available to order online. Check out the May Ice Cream Days.
https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/

SCHOOL SURVEY
We are ready to begin the School Survey process this year. Surveys are intended for parents, students and staff
members. The questions align directly with our three division goals and results will be used as part of our fall
reporting process. Thank you so much for taking the time to complete this survey by the April 9th deadline. Please
click on the following link to access the survey: Parent Survey. The survey link will conclude April 10.

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS
Just a reminder that Parent /Teacher Interviews will take place over two evenings on March 27 and 28,
in person or by phone. To book a conference time, please go online and book via our school website
under Parents or https://www.delburneschool.ca/parents/bookings. For parents who booked phone
interviews, teachers will call you using the phone # entered when booking your interview time online.
Bookings are open.

BUS LOOP PARKING
Thank you to everyone for putting safety first in the parking lot. Here are a couple of reminders to
ensure student safety in our parking lot.

● Please do not park vehicles beyond the metal railing to the south.
● Please do not park between buses.
● Please have your child enter the parking lot where the supervisor (Mrs. Pennock or Mrs.

Simpson) is standing (central doors to the east on the elementary side) rather than between
buses.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter.

ACTIVE PARENTING
Family School Wellness Program is excited to invite you to the Active Parenting course. The Active
Parenting course is free and intended for parents whose children are 5-12 years old. This is a great
opportunity to connect with other parents, learn new strategies, and many more parenting skills.

This course will start on April 11 and will run for 6 sessions. (April 11, 25, May 2,9,16,23) Sessions are
1.5-2 hours long. The course will be held every Thursday ONLINE (Google Meet) from 6-8 pm.

Preregistration is required as spots are limited.
To register email or text Mrs. Zeljka, Family Wellness Worker at zudovicic@cesd73.ca or text at
403-638-6477.

Registrations will close on Apr 5, 2024.

https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnHxfC3znrjGBwUlmK__qhVOtKxrRn_0g9umF2yjJVyb54yw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.delburneschool.ca/parents/bookings
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Please, consider registering for this amazing course. I hope to see you at the course.

Kindly,
Mrs. Zeljka
Family Wellness Worker

WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN EVENING
The Welcome to Kindergarten evening will be Wednesday, May 1, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. This will be in
the ECS room - for you and your child only (no siblings please). Please RSVP to the school by April
24, 2023. Make sure to bring your child’s birth certificate. Thank you!

ON THE CALENDAR

MONDAY
March 25

TUESDAY
March 26

WEDNESDAY
March 27

THURSDAY
March 28

FRIDAY
March 29

JR High Badminton
3:15-4:30

SR High Badminton
3:15-5:00

Boys & Girls Club

JR High Badminton
3:15-4:30

Parent Teacher
Interviews
3:30-7:00

New York Meeting
for students and
parents - 7:00 p.m.

SR High Badminton
3:15-5:00

Parent Teacher
Interviews
3:30-7:00

No School - Good
Friday

No School on
Monday.
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